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7 Welcome to new members

Paul Baldlerson & Pip Riley

RD & K Auton Daniel Gooclare
Diana & Davic Wilmot

Chris Shamatt Graham Tumer
Bill Leverett & Lisa Hopkinson
-E: Lyclia

_.-------------------

Hpefull'u' the worst of the winter
weather is now behind us and we
can look forward to a glorous
summer of cyding!

Elsewhere in the newsletier we
cletail the events we will be
attending during this year. It really
is important that we have your
support in whatever way you can
for these events. If we can show
that cydin |s a good way to
novide a sport solution
En mare l.n.ull start 1o use their
bikes ancl hopefully join the
Campaign. The more members
we have the maore we will be
listened to by local govemment.

The Committee would like to thank
Barbara Sansome for her work as
Membership Secretary for the last
two years. At the January monthly
meeting Barbara decided to step
down and her place was taken by
FPam Kay. Please note the new
adlcress for the Membership
seoetary (on back cover).

In the last newsletter we asked for
207 members in 2007, well we
are getting there, at the end of

February we had 186 members.

Two of our new members are Paul
Balderson and Pip Riley. They are
Trans Pennine Traill Rangers for this
area.

There is litle news to report this
quarter. Fom DCC the only road
schemes have been modificatons
of waiting limits - not much o affect
cydists.

Members of the Committiee
attencled the DCC Cyde Liaison
meeting in Matiock in January. This
was a ‘sStrategic’ meeting so
concentrating on all Dertyshire.
=0me positve news was that
because of their excellent status
DCC wil receive about 225m in
reward money from Cenfral
Govemment. The vast majority of
that money will go on road
schemes and maintenance but
some will be left over for cyding.
This is an improvement on last
year when cydings budget was
severy restrained.

Ve leamt that there may be a
chink of light with progress on
Hipﬂer aley 3, the extension of

ipper Valley Trail to
Holyrmoorside.

There are some improvements 1o
the Hve Pits Trail and the initial
work to link this with the Rother
Washlands route.

Minutes of the meeting can be
found on the Campaigns website:

www .chesterfieldos.org.uk
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Members will have noticed that
work has started on the Dunkm
site. This will see the Hip

Valley Trall extencded 1J:| ptgjer
St South and cyde lanes

Toucan crossings linking to Hasland
and Rother Washlandls. This is a
major op g:ur’[unity to link together
cyde routes. The next stage being

the extension round to the railway
station.

Ve badly need a link fom the
Riversicle path (unning through the
estate on the East side of the
railway station) through Spital to
Hasland and also into town. There
is a pedestian only path running
beside the tannery and over the
high level bricge butlitte chance

of getiing this 10 be shared use’

The Committee continue 1o liaise
with CBC about the other major
tevelopments in the town:

AG1 Comdar, the extension of the
canal to anew basin is planned to
have acyde route alongside, we
have suggested cyde access to
the proposed new football
stadlium from the canal and from
shefield Road.

Ve still await detailed plans of the
Walton Works developrment but
hope that all our cyding proposals
will be induded.

After suggestions from members
the Committee has been looking
at aaﬁjm Busaj for a route from the

(TPT) to New Whittington.
The dletails have been passed to
DCC Greenways so we await
their injut.

By the time you read this you
may have noticed a list of our
meeting dates for this year on
your local Community Fonm
nofice board. We can display
material in these notice boards by
handing them in at the Town Hall
o the Fomms secrefanes.

On the subject of notice boards
we have been given the go
ahead by Midland Mainliine o
erect a Campaign noticeboard at
the station {by the bike rack).

Szu:il'-.-' there is litle progress on
E ject 1o sign cyce routes in
wn with consistent signing.
Sustans produce a sign that we
could use but oficaldom cannot
ag[ree toits use as yet. Pethaps a
of direct action'?

As yet we have not heard from
CBC when the locker scheme
will be up and runnm]q It was
promised in January!

For several years there has been
a call for a Transport Users Group’
to be setup by CBC. This

finally came to fruition with the first
meeting being held on F=b 20th.
members of the Commitiee
attended:

The initial meetng was to discuss
how the group will work, terms of
reference, dates of meetings ete.
There were 1hree represen tives
ofthe Campai

representawe rn Living Streets
and arepresentative fro the bus
users group. Hopefully a more
diverse membership wil emenge.
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Events
2007

The Campaign has planned o
articipate in various events during
007 . Here is alist of our activites,

as always volunteers are needed.

If you would like to helpin any

capacity contact the secretary.

May Day (May Bth)

The Campaign will e running its
information stand again at this
popular event. We recuited
severa new members at last
years event and had much interest
in the Campaign. We need
memkbers on the stand from
10.00am to about 4 00pm. If
thera is enough interest some
members could join in the parace
from the Town Hall.

Sunday June 3rd

=t Helens Watchgroup of the
Wildlife Trust are running a cyde
trip along the canal from Tapton
Lock for their members. The
Campaign has offered to have a
presence at Tapton Lock.

Bike Week 2007
Saturday June 16th

Display stall booked outsicle the
Porfand Hotel o mark the start of
Bike Week. If we can get enough
members o volunteer we can
man the stall all clay. We also u
as many members as possible

corme into town that day and park
their bikes at the acljacent racks.
VWe want as many Dikes as
pssible in town that day! Look out
rour posters advertising Bike
Week.

Mid Week

The Queens Park will be hu:uldm
“Bike Day" as partof “Love P
week We have been asked to
have Dr Bike near the cafe. We
hope to launch the new map and
Trails leafiet for Bike Week (see
elsewhere in the newsletter) and
would like 1o lead a ricle around the
Holmebrook Valley and Hipper
valley frails. Which day of the week
will be finalised nearer the date.

Saturday 23rd June

As partof "Love Parks" week
there will be a"Fun Day" in the
Queens Park. As last year we will
have ourinformation stall and Or
Bike.

Saturday 22nd September

European Car Hee Day or"In
Town Without My Car. We Wil
have our stall by the Portiand Hotel
but also hope 10 organise a mass
ficle into the fown finishing at our
stall. Maore details will follow in the
next newsletter but please mark
this date in your dliary - we need a
good tumout!

Saturday 13th October

The autumn meeting of the East
Micllands Cyding Forum will be
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hosted by ourselves. For those
unaware of the Foum itis a group
macle up of the various cyde
campaigns in the East Midlands.
There are delegates fom Dert:u;u,r
Nu:utl]ngteam Lougy hIEII:II’I:ILrﬁ

Leicester and Shefiield. Meetngs
are held twice yearly and the
auturmn 2007 meetng will be the
fourth. The meetings 1o clate have
folowed the same pattem of
meetng delegates at the railway
station, various talks, lunch and a
cyde tour of the towns fadlities.

VWe have not finalised any details
yet but will probably follow this
Ea’rtem. It has been suggested

at we use the Winding Wheel
as the venue and cyde out
through fown along the
Holmebrook Valley Trail and back
into town along the Hipper Valley.

As always we wil need volunteers
to hellp with the day. Itis an
excellent clay to get to know

how other cyde campaigns work
and exchange ideas.

!

DON'T PARK IN CYCLE LANES




IKEA,
folding bike for Christmas.

ave all its 9,000 staff a free

Prince Charles has told some of his
employees to use bikes more. He
plans 10 alter his own fravel by
using trains more rather than air and
fincling an environmentally fiencly
fuel for his cars.

A hike pump - Cydaire - won the
£100,000 prze in Sky TV's The
Big Iciea competton. The
company hope o use the money
to cdevelop a smaller, lighter purmp
at lower cost.

Www Cydaire.com

shefield Cyde Campaign (Pedal
Pushers) have produced a
proposed route of a mainly on -
road cyde route linking Chesterfield
to Sheffield via Dronfield. We have
passed this on to CBC. The most
difficult part of the route is at the
Chesterfield end finding a way from
the ; E James roundabout to the
can

A message from the
Membership Secretary

Thank you for all your renewals,
espedally the prompt ones! We
try to make it easy for everyone by
induding an S.A.E. for yourreply,
ancl we now have a Standing
arder fadlity .

Our modest rates of membership
fees have not changed since the
Campaign was launched in 1995,
anc we hope to hold these rates as
long as possible.

VWe do seek other sources of
fundling such as grants, awarcls and
clonations etc, indeed, wherever
there are legitmate fundls available
we are prepared to go for them.
Cur most valuahle asset, however
is you. The number of members
we have, whether active ornot, is
directy prn:upu::r’un::na] to the

authonty we are able to command
on behalf of cydists in tis region.
So remember, please try to renew
promptly, and notonly will we love
youl for if, butit will help us 1o
maintain our existing very mocest
membership fees!

FPamn Kay

The Campaign stands for all who
cyde, or sympathise with our aims
10 establish a cyde fiendly
environment and infrastruciure;
please encourage family, fiends
and those whorn you reetio | join
anclior support us.
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Just as this newsletter was about

to go to press the Campaign
received plans for three new or

revised developments in the town.

The firstis a new health centre
replacing Ash Lodge and
Tennyson Avenue surgeres. Itis
proposed o buid the new centre
off Wheatbriclge Road on the
vacant land west of Dunelm Mill.
Roacl access will be from Dock
WWalk as well as Wheatbriclge
Road.
The C:ampajgn has replied that
any increased! traffic on Dock VWalk
will have an impact on the Hipper
Valley Tral. We have asked for
edesfian and cyde access only
m tere.
(& yde racks have been moved
from adjacent to the main enfrance
to the other side of the car park, we
have asked for them tom be
reinstated near the entrance.
Ve have asked for cyde access
from the Dunelm Mill car park.
lasty we pointed out that bus links
frorn the old surgeries are not
%::u:ud espedally fom Tennyson
venue which could resultin
increased car fps.

Next we have the revised plans
for the old pefol station next o the
olcl Brad bury Hall.

Originally it was proposed to puta
huge four storey bullding on this
site. There appeared 0 be no
cyde provision.

The revised plans show thatitis

now only two storeys {much
more 1o the scale of the
sumounding buildings) and cyde
parking is mentoned but not
shown on the plan!

Ve have asked for racks at both
ends of the development.

The lastrevised planis foranew
BMW (and other dealers)
showrooms off Pottery Lane East
This proposal mentions cyde
provision but has no racks and
ﬁurcu poses acyde ﬁzdh leading

m the River Rother o the
rounclabout in the middle of the
tlevelopment, but no connections
at either end!
VWe have asked for a briclge over
the Rother to connect with
Trans Pennine Trail and a
Segre ated ath all the way
throug evelopment.
Thisi |s part of the AE1 Camdar
reclevelopment and cyde links
need o be established at
Elanmng stage and paid for by

e developers.

MEWELEWEFI .....

Due to one of our distibutors
being no longer able to help in
the Valton area we need
someone (or two) to hel
distibute the newsletter in that
area. That means once a guarter
the newsletters for that area ane
delivered 1o your house with a list
of addresses. We ask that you try
to deliver within the next week.
The Walton round takes about an
hour by bike.
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Chair o Clark ¢ Chesterfield shops ™

- - iving a discount to
Yice Ch Barry Kay 01246 555943 q !
voe S = campaign members

Secretary Alastair Meikle 01246 520320

£ Newsletter secretana@chestedieldes ong.uk :
Orgjanic Heaven

Membership  Pam Koy 01246 555943 Theate Yard
Website ww chestefialdce org.uk J E James Cyoes
webmasten@chestefieldec org ik Whitﬁngh:un Qar

To repodt road Faults tel 0245 605 2058
Membership Fom

Al Mame Tel
Address

Ernail

Membership Type (please dirde)
Adult 25 Family 210" Unwaged 2250 Under18 B4

T Famnily membership incudes 2 acults and all children under 18
living at the same address, please give names and ages of all
chilclren below:

Please send this fonm together with a l:.hegue or P.O payable fo
"Chesterfield Cyde Campaign” to the CCC Memibership
Secretary: 9 Ashgate Avenue, Chesterfield, S40 1JB

NE fhese detals wil be siored on complier

Meetings are held on the second Tuesday of each
rmanth &k T .30pmin the Urban Studies Room ak the —
Markzet Hall, Chesterfield (}V

Future mesting dakes;

- '
| TR W CLC
13th March, 10th Aprl, Sth by, 12th June Ly | L '_) warrg lor Sy g




